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But ler , M a t t h e w 

From: PUCO ContactOPSB 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 8:34 AM 
To: 'Marcia Ledet' 
Subject: RE: 13-0990-el-bgn 

Ms. Ledet, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board regarding the proposed Greenwich Windparl< in case number 13-
0990-EL-BGN. This case remains pending before the Board. Your correspondence In opposition to the proposal will be 
docketed in the public comments section of the case record. 

If you would like to sign up to receive email notification of upcoming Board agendas and decisions, or if you have 
additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Matt Butler 
public Outreach Manager 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
614-644-7670 
)PSB.oh[o.eov 

This message and any response to i t may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who requests i t 

From: Marcia Ledet Fmailto:memawledet<g)Qmail.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 8:12 AM 
To: PUCO ContactOPSB 
Subject: 13-0990-el-bgn 

As a citizen of this township I, Marcia Ledet oppose this project. I fear the ill health effects. I fear the loss of 
property value. I fear the loss of peace and serenity that I have enjoyed for 37 years sitting on my porch. I have 
children and grand children living less than a mile from some of these monsters. We did not sign up for this 
when we choose country living. I am appauled at what this is already doing to us in the way of stress. Please 
stop thus project. 
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